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From: ISTA
To: FOIA Metra

Ce: -
Subject: FOIA Request
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 9:44:48 AM

Hello.

| would like to get my hands on the agreements with municipalities and contracts with IDOT
on any Metra realignment projects since 1990.

Thank you,

Alex Koerner

Associate City Planner, Americorps Vista
Department Redevelopment and Planning
504 Broadway

Gary, IN 46402

(219) 886-1531 ext. 6729
vista@ci.gary.in.us

This email
and any files transmitted with it are the sole property of the City of Gary and/or its
affiliates, are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom this email is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipient(s)
or otherwise have reason to believe you have received this message in error, please
notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any
other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is
strictly prohibited and may be prosecuted under local, state, or federal law.






